

## February 2018

## **RE: 2018 GRAND PRIX PRACTICE DAY EXCURSION**

Dear Grade 5/6 parents,

We are providing Grade 5/6 students with the opportunity to attend the Australian Formula 1 Grand Prix Practice day on Friday, 23 March.

While an official event itinerary for the day is still unavailable, the Friday Practice days typically include V8 super car races, flyovers by the RAAF and two Formula 1 Grand Prix practice sessions.

We have secured entry to the Grand Prix for free but a \$15 charge is required to cover transport to and from Albert Park.

Students will be travelling by chartered bus to and from the venue, departing Wattleview at 9:00 sharp and returning at approximately 3:15.

If you have any queries or concerns regarding this excursion, please feel free to come and see us or visit <a href="http://www.grandprix.com.au">http://www.grandprix.com.au</a> for information.

Completed permission notes and money are due back by no later than Thursday 1st of March 2018 without exception. Any notes or money received after this date will not be accepted.

Kind regards, The Grade 5/6 Team	Principal Elaine Wilson
2018 GRAND PRIX PRACTICE DAY EXCURSION	
I give permission for	
Parent/Guardian Name	CASH PAYMENT INTERNET TRANSFER EFTPOS CSEF
Emergency Contact Phone Number:	\$15.00 BSB 033-326 ACC NO 300047

Completed permission notes and money are due back by no later than Thursday the first of March without exception. Any notes or money received after this date will not be accepted.